
has the majority of those 
areas cleaned up now so 
that is history and we are 
looking forward to sum-
mer.       
     As always, if there is 
anything I can do for you 
don’t be afraid to call. 
     I hope to see many of 
you on the grounds, if not 
on Memorial Day, some-
time this summer/fall 
     Remember to Thank 
our Veterans!  
     Until next time ...   

                           Rae Nell 
 
             

Greetings from the Office, 
      
     The calendar tells us 
Spring 2017 is here and 
although we have experi-
enced a few nice days the 
nights require a jacket for 
you and your flowers. I 
have a very good reason 
for not putting flowers out 
until I am sure they do 
NOT need a jacket or cov-
er at night. 
     Things are progressing 
like normal here at Rienzi. 
The grounds are starting 
to take shape in prepara-
tion for our Memorial Day 

event and a beautiful, 
peaceful  summer at  
Rienzi.  
     The winter was mild 
for people but that isn’t 
always the best around 
here. If we are busy here it 
is a two edged sword. For-
tunately we have business 
but unfortunately someone 
lost a loved one. It has 
been a very slow first 
quarter but that wasn’t all 
bad as everywhere we did 
have to drive and dig was 
a real and I mean  
REAL mess. (Because of 
the mild winter). Norm 
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     The public is invited to a “Reading 
of the Veteran’s Roll” on Monday, 
May 29, 2017 at 2 p.m. at Rienzi 
Cemetery. 
     The event will be held on the front 
steps of Rienzi’s historic Memorial 
Home and will begin with a welcome 
from Chaplain Douglas Hedman. 
Chaplain Hedman serves full-time with the Army National guard and works 
out of Madison. 
     Immediately following the welcome, volunteers will alternate reading the 
names of all known veterans buried at Rienzi Cemetery. Upon completion of 
the reading of the roll the Trier-Puddy Post 75 American Legion will fire a 
three volley of shots honoring the deceased veterans. 
     Water and treats will be available in the Memorial Home. It is very infor-
mal. We ask that attendees bring their lawn chairs and blankets and enjoy the 
afternoon at Rienzi. We are looking for volunteers to read portions of the list. 
If you are interested in helping, call the Rienzi office at 922-4543. 
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R I E N Z I  R A M B L E R  

LEGENDS & LYRICS 
Rienzi Cemetery  

N6101 Cty Hwy K, FDL  

In conjunction with the  

Fond du Lac Community Theatre  

Invites you to ...  

Legends & Lyrics … Take 3 

Saturday, September 16, 2017 

11 a.m. until 5 p.m.  

The Graveyard Shift  

6 p.m. until 9 p.m.  

 

Admission $5.00 at the gate  

Ages 6 and under  Free  

 

Lunch available on the grounds  

 

We are featuring an  

entirely new list  

of celebrities 

You do not want to miss 

Fond du Lac’s most  

notable  

Athletes, Musicians and 

more! 

 

Don’t forget Rienzi’s Walking Tour! The tour script includes historical information, photos, a map 

and specific directions to guide you around the scenic Rienzi grounds. To assure availability and access to the 
script, interested visitors should call the Rienzi office at 920-922-4543 prior to arrival. 

Welcome eDocs … Last Fall we took the plunge and decided to actually allow an outside person to take our 

precious burial records out of the building to transfer them to digital form (I know it was scary for me too but I only al-

lowed half to be gone at one time)  

     The job is complete so now when the office has ancestry requests I don’t have to file through all of the burial cards to 

find the requested information. This offers three benefits. It saves a lot of time, the more you file through the burial rec-

ords the more tattered they get as some of those records have been in those drawers a very, very long time and we were 

able to convert the file to a pdf and post it on our web site so people can actually look up some information on their own. 

     I wonder if Nathaniel Tallmadge ever dreamt the names of his family would be documented on a computer at some 

time … I am thinking not! 
 

 



 

 Rienzi offers a full-service monument business for property 

owners at Rienzi.  We work with  Blast Craft Service, Inc. out 

of Slinger WI. Blast Craft’s goal is to deliver more than their 

customers expect. When it comes to the supply of granite me-

morials they strive to see how much value they can pack into 

every interaction between their company and Rienzi. They 

believe that customer care is the all important factor that sepa-

rates them from their competition.  

 

VETERAN’S SECT ION & GIFT BRICKS  

MONUMENT SALES -WHAT IS NEW? 

     Our majestic flag display at the entrance to our Veteran’s Section 

continues to honor our military heroes. You may remember the display 

was done by our grounds superintendent Norm Waldschmidt and Rienzi 

lot owner George Rapp from Fly Me Flags in Green Bay. 

     The display makes a beautiful commemoration of  not just those vet-

erans in the Veteran’s Section but veterans located all over our ceme-

tery. 

     We continue to offer an opportunity for everyone to be part of 

this display by purchasing a gift brick. These personalized bricks 

form a part of the walkway entering the flag display. If you were 

waiting to see what this will look like before making a purchase; 

you can now take a look as some bricks are already installed. 

     There is a purchase flyer attached to this e-mail. The 4X8 

bricks are $100.00 and the 8X8 are $200.00. They can also be 

purchased on our web site www.rienzicemetery.com. 
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Does this look like a family lot?  
Please say yes! 

Remember … when you purchase your monument from  

Blast Craft through Rienzi 

the profits are re-invested in your cemetery! 



920-922-4543 
        email: rienzi@tds.net 

N6101 Hwy K 
Fond du Lac, WI  54937 

Rienzi Cemetery  
and  

All-Faiths Chapel Mausoleum  
is a non-sectarian,  

501(c)13 non-profit,  
and as such,  

your gift is tax-deductible. 

Make your final resting 

place part of  

Fond du Lac history  

...at Rienzi! 

Rienzi Cemetery and  

All-Faiths Chapel 

Mausoleum 

Dates to Remember 
 

Memorial Day Event 
Monday, May 29, 2017 2 p.m. 

 
Legends & Lyrics 

Meet Rienzi’s athletes, musicians and more! 
Saturday, September 16. 2017 
This year including an all new  

Scavenger Hunt! 
 

Evening of Remembrance 
Friday, January, January 5, 2018 

Office Hours: Monday through Friday 
8 a.m. until 4 p.m. 

ANY OTHER TIME BY APPOINTMENT! 

Thank You to some of our  
generous donors 

 
Anonymous (2) 

Dr. Fuller McBride 
Bernice Janssen 

 
 

 FAQ … My Mother LOVED flowers! Who will provide flowers on her 
grave when I am no longer able? 
 
Answer … Rienzi has a flower program. The cost is $1800.00. This price 
includes a concrete urn planted with flowers each Spring and watered by 
Rienzi staff and volunteers all summer and a Christmas wreath on her 
grave every Christmas … Forever! 
 
Call the office for further details 

Grounds Superintendent’s Report 
     Spring of 2017 is here and with its arrival comes the many tasks of cleaning up from winter. We were able to pick 

up most of the leaves last year and the winter wasn’t too hard so things are moving along nicely. The weather contin-

ues to be a bit of a challenge. 

     Just a reminder …  we offer many services here at Rienzi. Some of the services we offer, for a small fee and are 

not limited to, raising and leveling monuments, power washing monuments, landscaping and seeding grass upon 

completion. If you have any questions feel free to call the office at 920-922-4543 

     We continue to make improvements here at Rienzi and none of them would be possible with out your help and 

understanding.  Until next time … Norm 

mailto:rienzi@tds.net





